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Gary Christenson, Mayor

Tuesday, June 25, 2019
Dear Residents:

At the June 18" meeting, the City Council voted unanimously 11-0 to adopt the Fiscal Year 2020
budget in the amount of $179,611,387.

The proposed budget was amended to reflect the following changes voted on by the City
Council:

e Addition of $77,105 to the Controller’s Office to establish an Internal Auditor position;

e Addition of $4,550 to the Conservation Commission to fund an increase of $650 per
stipend;

e Addition of $1,200 to be used as a stipend for the Chairperson of the Board of Appeal;
and,

e Increase the use of Free Cash by $82,855 to accommodate the additions listed above.

Also, the budget has been updated to reflect the recent City Council appointment of Jenelle
DeVits to the Cannabis Licensing Enforcement Commission.

Thank you to the City Council for their hard work and Ron Hogan, Chuck Ranaghan, Anthony
Chiccuarelli and Maria Luise who without them this positive outcome would not have been
possible.

If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

GARY CHRISTENSON
Mayor, City of Malden
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